No. J-1(5)/2016-CPU
Government of India
Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food & Public Distribution
Department of Consumer Affairs

Cancellation of vacancy circular for posts of Member in the National Consumer
Disputes Redressal Commission

The vacancy circular No. J.1(4)/2016-CPU dated 4t November, 2016 inviting
applications for filling up of two posts of Member(Judicial) and the vacancy circular No.
J.1/56/2016-CPU dated 22nd December, 2016 inviting applications for two posts of Member
(Judicial) and three posts of Member (Non-Judicial) in the National Consumer Disputes
Redressal Commission are hereby cancelled.

These vacancies are being re-advertised separately. All the applicants who had
applied for these vacancies need to apply afresh with reference to the fresh vacancy

circular.
O

(G.C.RoTl)

Deputy Secretary to the Government of India



